
 

10/15/18 
 

Errata Sheet for redline version of the formal 
draft 2019 Municipal Stormwater Permits  

 
Released on August 15, 2018 

Ecology has been made aware of several discrepancies between the blackline version of the 
proposed formal draft 2019 Municipal Stormwater Permits and the redline versions prepared to 
assist review and shows the changes compared to the current permit language.   
 
 

Phase I Permit:  
1. S.5.C.6.c.i (page 29). Redline version: “Annual Report” should be “SWMP,” as shown in 

the blackline version. 
2. S5.C.7.d (page 31). The redline version incorrectly states December 31, 2023.  The 

correct date is December 31, 2022, as shown in the blackline version.  

 
Eastern WA Phase II Permit: 

1. S.5.B.6(h) (page 31). The redline version incorrectly omitted the following sentence that 
was deleted from the blackline version: “Generic Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plans 
that can be applied at multiple sites may be used to comply with this requirement.” 

 

Western WA Phase II Permit: 
No known discrepancies at this time. 

 
 
 

 
To request ADA accommodation including materials in a format for the visually impaired, 

call Ecology at 360-407-7668 or visit https://ecology.wa.gov/accessibility. People with 
impaired hearing may call Washington Relay Service at 711. People with speech disability 

may call TTY at 877-833-6341. 
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